
STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
 
 
Date:  January 18th, 2023 
 
To:  All Applicants 
 
From:  René A. Botts Procurement Contracts Officer  

Department of Health and Human Services 
 

Subject: FY 2024 Nebraska Lifespan Respite Network (NLRN) Request for 
Quotes 

 
 

This is to notify all applicants who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Quotes that the State of Nebraska intends to award the Sub-award for  Nebraska 
Lifespan Respite Network to the following list of Awardees: 
 

1. Panhandle Partnership (Western Area) 
2. Southwest Nebraska Public Health Department (Southwest Area) 
3. Independence Rising (Central Area) 

4. Independence Rising (Southeast Area) 
5. Munroe-Meyer Institute, University of Nebraska Medical Center (Eastern Area) 

6. Munroe-Meyer Institute, University of Nebraska Medical Center (Northern Area) 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


